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Dear Parents,
Our annual ‘Clean Up Australia Day’ will be held on Friday 4th March.
Kindergarten to Year 4 will be cleaning up within the school playground area.

Years  5 and 6 (Koala’s class) will be cleaning up out the front of the school, along the side of Cawdor Road, under teacher supervision, and will need to return the permission slip below.

All children will need to have a hat, sunscreen and solid shoes and gloves for protection during the clean up.  A cold drink to have after the Clean Up would also be appreciated by the children, especially if it is a hot day.
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Parents are invited to help by cleaning up the adjacent paddock behind the school.

Our School Clean Up Day activities will begin at 1.45pm.  



S. Ihlein

C. Cocks






Principal

Clean up Day coordinator
Permission Note Schools Clean Up Day
I give permission for my child/children ______________________________

to participate in the Australia Schools Clean Up on Friday 4th March 2016 at Cawdor Public School.  I understand that children in Koalas class will be cleaning along the roadside in front of the school.
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Signed:  ______________________
Date:  ____________


  Parent/Guardian

     I/We would also like to participate.

Name:  ________________________

